
 
 

 
Two Premiere Parking spots are being raffled off until 10-1-15.  Chances are $1.00 and available in the 11/12 

Main Office. The winners will be notified at the end of the day on 10-2-15. Good Luck!    

 

ALL SENIORS...... if you would like to be put on a waiting list for the trip to DISNEY please see Miss Logue or 
Mrs. Bischoff. 

 

Seniors looking to verify NHS hours with Interact can drop by room 220 during homeroom this week. 

Please report to your homeroom teacher first. 

 

Att: Chowderfest Volunteers 

Chowderfest is a rain or shine event; however, the weather forecasts are being monitored closely by the 

Chamber of Commerce administrators. Please check on chowderfest.com under the Information page for the 

latest information or check on their Facebook page.  

 

If you volunteered, but need to change your schedule in any way, please call the Chamber directly at 609-494-

7211. 
 

There will be a Student Council Meeting after school today, Thursday, October 1st in the auditorium.  All 

members should attend. 

 

Attention seniors:  If you were absent, and did not get measured for your cap and gown, please bring your order 

form and money to Mrs. Spellman and she will measure you.  All measurements and money will be sent to the 

company on Friday of this week.  If you did not get measured and won’t have the money by that date, please 

still come see Mrs. Spellman.  Please do not miss out on your cap and gown being ordered by Kilbourne & 

Kilbourne.  If you do not plan on walking at graduation, you must come see Mrs. Spellman so a cap and gown 

is not ordered for you. 

 

Attention - All 9th, 10th & 11th grade students.  If you were absent, and missed pictures, please go to the grade 
level main office and put your name on the list that will be on the counter.  Every student must take a picture 
for an ID card, which are free and mandatory as a Southern Regional student.  The photographer will be back 
for make-up and retakes on Tuesday, October 27th, and you must have an appointment. 

 

Attention All Students:  If you were on the honor roll all four marking periods last year, and did not receive a 

letter in the mail inviting you to the honor roll breakfasts on October 15th for students in grade 9-10, and 

October 22nd for students in grade 11th & 12th, please come and see Mrs. Spellman in the 11-12 office. 

 

The Southern Regional Community Education Program is offering SAT Prep Classes this fall.  
Registration forms are available in the Guidance Office, and classes begin on October 21st. 
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